
Exclusive look into the operations and
impact of the Washoe County Detention
Facility and Forensic Science
Department (if space is available)

RSVP REQUIRED: Please RSVP to the Washoe County Honorary Deputy Sheriff's
Association via email no later than Wednesday, October 23. Space is limited.

During the tour you will
not be able to have your

cellular phone or personal
items; they will be left in
the Nevada Room, where
attendees gather. Please

bring your Driver’s
License.

A FREE Private Event for
Honorary Members Only

You will be required to
complete a waiver to

enter the facility.

info@wchdsa.org            (775)328-3010

Friday, November 8th
4:30 pm - 7:00 pm 911 E. Parr Blvd., Reno


